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AMEREN MISSOURI’S RESPONSE TO STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (“Ameren Missouri” or 

“Company”), and for its Response to Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) 

Staff’s (“Staff”) Recommendation, states as follows: 

1. On June 1, 2015, Staff filed its Recommendation in this case. 

2. In paragraph 4 of the Recommendation, Staff recommended the reconciliation be 

updated through April 30, 2015 (“updated reconciliation”).  After performing that updated 

reconciliation itself, Staff found that Ameren Missouri had under-collected ISRS revenues from 

its customers by an amount of $51,967.    

3. Ameren Missouri agrees that it is appropriate to update the reconciliation through 

April 30, 2015, and further agrees with Staff’s rate calculations for the updated reconciliation.  

4. Ameren Missouri recognizes that the tariff currently pending will need to be 

modified in this case.  The Company will file a new tariff, reflecting the updated rate, after a 

Commission order is issued approving the updated reconciliation.   

WHEREFORE, Ameren Missouri respectfully requests that the Commission accept 

Ameren Missouri’s Response to Staff’s Recommendation and approve the updated reconciliation 

as set forth above. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, 
d/b/a Ameren Missouri 

   

 /s/ Wendy K. Tatro    
Wendy K. Tatro, # 60261 
Director & Assistant General Counsel 
Ameren Missouri 
P.O. Box 66149, MC 1310 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3484 (phone) 
(314) 554-4014 (fax) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing Response 
was served on counsel for all parties in this case by fax, electronic mail or by placing a copy of 
such Response, postage prepaid, in the United States mail on this 5th day of June, 2015.  
 
 
 
 
 

/s/ Wendy K. Tatro    
Wendy K. Tatro 

 
 
 
 


